
REVIEW OF PRE-APPLICATION ADVICE SERVICE 

 

Item PE 21/23 referred from Planning and Transportation Advisory Board of 

10 November 2021 

 

The report of the Director of Planning, Housing and Environmental Health provided a 

review of the pre-application advice service offered by the Council and set out details 

of a number of revisions to the service and proposed new charges for the 2022/23 

financial year.  

 

RECOMMENDED:  That Cabinet approve the following amendment with effect from 1 

April 2022:- 

 

 Adopt the updated Pre-application Charging Schedule 2022/23 as 
attached at Annex 2 to the report to the Planning and Transportation 
Advisory Board.   

 

*Referred to Cabinet 

 


